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March 13, 2002
Bureau Telecommunicatie
Attn: Ivy Ortega
PO Box 2047
Willemstad
Curacao
Netherlands Antilles

Dear Ms. Ortega:
I am writing to request the allocation of a special amateur radio callsign, for use during an upcoming visit to Curacao.

My wife and I will be in Curacao from 2 January through 9 January, 2002. I am a member of the Caribbean Contesting Consortium (The group organized by Mr. Geoff Howard) and will be operating at Mr. Howard’s #1 Groot Sta. Marta amateur radio station. I will be competing in the “ARRL RTTY Roundup” radio contest from 5-7 January and would like to request the that the callsign PJ2T be allocated to me, for use during that period.

Please find attached a “Netherlands Antilles Application for Amateur Radio License,” a copy of my United States amateur radio license and cash totaling $61 ($52 for the license and $9 for the stamp charges). 

Additionally, I would like to request a letter of permission from your bureau, authorizing me to bring my personal amateur radio transceiver to Curacao for use during my visit; I will take the transceiver with me when I depart. The transceiver make and model is Yaesu FT-1000MP, serial number 5L040279. 

Finally, may I request that you fax the authorization letter for the special callsign as well as the permission to bring my transceiver prior to December 21, 2001 – I will be unable to receive any fax after that date.

I look forward to hearing from you. I can be reached by phone or FAX at the numbers below. 

Sincerely,
Martin A Tippin


US Amateur Callsign NW0L

1010 SE 6th St

Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 USA

Phone: +1 913-339-5147 (day)

FAX: +1 913-469-5971 

cc: Geoff Howard, Caribbean Contesting Consortium (via e-mail)

Encl: 2


